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 The Foundation’s new year just started on January 1st, 2025. The Foundation   
 operates under the regular calendar year. Last year the Foundation approved 17 
 grants, some went to school Districts for leadership training and others went to 
 Lions programs. The foundation has already approved a grant this year for the  
 Ilwaco High School music program for Leadership training for over 100 students 
 in the music program. We have another grant request for Leo’s at the 19N  
 Convention that we are reviewing.         
             
 The Foundation wants to see more grant request. Grant applications can be   
 downloaded from the foundation’s website.      
             
 Please help get the word out about the MD19 Lions Foundation. The Foundation 
 has money to spend on worthy Leadership and Service Development causes.  
             
 PDG Brien Patton          
 President, MD19 Lions Foundation         
             
               


